

Heather Avenue Infant School Heather Avenue, Hellesdon

Norwich, Norfolk NR6 6LT

www.wensumtrust.org.uk/heather avenue

office@heatheravenue.norfolk.sch.uk

Friday 13th September 2024

01603 426438

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our Harvest celebrations we would like to hold a "Week of Giving" from Monday 30th September until Friday 4th October. We would like to ask for your support by donating items that can be used to create food hampers to help families in need within our community. We would be grateful for any donations from the list of items below

- Cereal
- Soup
- Pasta
- Rice
- Tinned tomatoes/ pasta sauce
- Lentils, beans and pulses
- Tinned meat
- Tinned vegetables
- Tea/coffee
- Tinned fruit
- Biscuits
- UHT milk
- Fruit juice
- Toiletries deodorant, toilet paper, shower gel, shaving gel, shampoo, soap, toothbrushes, toothpaste, hand wipes, feminine products such as sanitary towels
- Household items laundry liquid detergent, laundry powder, washing up liquid

Please can any donations be brought to school during our "Week of Giving" and be left in the boxes in the canteen. We will also be learning about Harvest in school and will share a class song/poem with you via Tapestry following our school assembly on Tuesday 8th October. Thank you for your support in helping make the lives of local families in need a little easier.

From All of the staff at Heather Avenue

We are part of...

